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EXHIBIT — Mr. and Mrs. Cecil Ritter of Seven 
Lakes brought handcrafted articles from the 
West End Senior Citizens Monday to add to the 
display by Senior Citizens in the foyer of Given 
Memorial Library Archives Wing. Librarian 
Vida Paschal is in the center in the photo taken 
in front of the library building.—(Photo by 
Mildred McIntosh).
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ArtSf Crafts
An “Arts and Crafts Show” of 

work done by residents of Manor 
Care Nursing Home in 
Pinehurst, examples of 
needlework and woodcarving by 
the West End Senior Citizens and 
paintings by Marian W. Phillips 
of Pinehurst, now a resident of

Oak Haven Rest Home at San­
ford, are on display during the 
remainder of November, in the 
foyer between Given Memorial 
Library and the Archives Wing.

The show was arranged by the 
curator of the Archives Wing, 
Mrs. Mildred McIntosh.

Mixed Couples
The Pinehurst Sunday Mixed 

Couples played best two of four 
added with 334 couples par­
ticipating this week.

In first place with 127 were Flo 
and Pat Zailckas, Ida and Joe 
Beebl. In second with 131 were 
Lib and Art McSteen, Phillis and

Silver Foils 
Wins Given

Mrs. Frank Palumbo won 
low putts of the field with 7 for 
the 18 holes in last week’s Silver 
Foils Club tournament, a Stroke 
Play contest for Individuals 
played on the No. 3 course of the 
Pinehurst CC.

Winners in Class A were Mrs. 
Boyd Walker, 85, low gross; tied 
for low net at 69, Mrs. Edwin J. 
Haertl and Mrs. D. Robert 
Parman.

Oass B: Mrs. W.S. Kirk­
patrick, 93, low gross; Mrs. E.L. 
Stentz, 71 low net.

Class C: Mrs. Herman 
Petersen, 97, low, gross; tied 
for low net at 74, Kathryn 
Galiher and Mrs. Constance 
Baker.

Larry Watson. Third were Milly 
and Wilson Souders, Jan and 
Charlie Brown with 133.

Taking fourth place with 135 
were Marion and Cal Patterson, 
Nancy and Park Hough. In fifth 
place on a match of cards were 
Eileen and Bob Luhrs and Nancy 
and Tom Donahue with 137.

Tin Whistles 
Give Winners

Tin Whistles Club members 
completed a Stroke Play tour­
nament Saturday despite a slight 
rain persisting throughout the 
day. Play was over the Pinehurst 
^Country Club No. 1 course.

Winners by classes, received 
prizes for first low gross and first 
low net as follows:

Qass A: Matt Ellison, 68, low 
gross; Bob Hunt, 64, low net.

Class B: Harry Spielman, 78, 
low gross; John von Canon, 67, 
low net.

Qass C: Andy Andrews, 78, 
low gross; Watt Smith, 62, low 
net.
Class D; Bob Sheridan, 87, low 
gross; Perry Jones, 61, low net.

ON DISPLAY — The sparkling new equipment van added to the 
Pinehurst Fire Department through funds raised by its volunteer and 
paid members, was on display Monday in front of the Fire Station to 
show off to Pinehurst Village Council members and others attending the 
monthly meeting next door. The vehicle cost $7,500 and carries heavy 
duty and first aid equipment needed by fire fighters. Shown by the van 
are local business and private contributors, left to right, James Craven 
of Carolina Galvanizing Corporation; Harris Blake, Pinehurst 
Hardware and Supply; Fire Chief Bill Yoder, A. Parker Hall, Jr., and 
Ladies' Auxiliary members of the Fire Department, Risa McCaskill and 
Elaine Southers. — (Photo by M.E. de Nissoff).

Village Council

RESURFACED — The two main streets of Pinehurst were resurfaced 
early last week in work authorized by the Pinehurst Village Council. 
The flow of traffic through the town continued unabated, with the 
assistance of the local Police Department—(Photo by M.E. de Nissoff).

(Continued From Page 1-C)

“in the event the village is in­
corporated,” Ms. Galiher said 
Council attorney Joe Monroe 
advised the Pinehurst Village 
Council could not approve or 
authorize any redefinition of 
village boundaries; this must be 
done by act of the NC 
Legislature.

The Finance Committee, she 
stated moves to vote “no.”

Ms. Galiher’s next request was 
for a motion to approve payment 
of $758.35 to be paid the Pinehurst 
Civic Group for expenses of the 
September referendum.

After a brief discussion, with

Slade pointing out that “a con­
siderable number of people found 
it necessary to spend time as well 
as money over the past several 
months in the interest of this 
village and I cannot see why a 
minority should be reimburse,” 
it was decided the committee 
should research the problem 
further and report at next 
month’s meeting.

Wheaton Kittredge reported 
for the Architectural Committee 
a total of 101 new homes as 
compared to 95 last year at this 
time, and an upgrade in the type 
of homes.

Public Safety chairman Ellis 
Fields reported on the new van

Here And Away

SUBSCRIBE TO THE PILOT. MOORE 
COUNTY’S LEADING NEWS WEEKLY.

Mrs. H.M. Taylor is-back from 
a North Carolina Arts Society 
cruise in the Eastern 
Mediterranean aboard the Stella 
Polaris. The group visited 
Turkey, Israel and Greece,, 
viewing the antiquities at 
Ephesus, the Mosques at 
Istanbul and the museums in 
Cairo as well as the Pyramids 
and the Sphinx.

Here for Thanksgiving with 
Mr. and Mrs. Allen G. Butter and
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The Staff Wishes You 
A Very Happy Thanksgiving

BsveHy Pat Tom Charles F.
Cunningham Watson Caulk Watson

Sybil ft Bob Calhoun
"We Have 24 Hour Phone Service"

•^ULK
295-648r^^

295-3321
Village of Pinehurst

MIS
m "FINEST IN PINEHURST PROPERTIES”

INCL UDING 1.2. AND 3 BEDROOM CONDOMINIUMS 
HOMESITES FROM *6000

Beverly Cunningham Pat Watson Tom Caulk Charles F. Watson Sybil & Bob 
295-5882 295-6758 692-3918 et Calhoun

295-5309
944-7809

Laurie is their daughter, Cynthia 
Ann Barnett of Summit, N.J. and’ 
her finace, Benjamin K. Avery of 
Cranford, N.J.

Here for the Thanksgiving 
holiday with A. Parker Hall, Jr. 
are Edwin C. Town of Narberth, 
Pa. and Mr. and Mrs. Lincoln 
Kinnicutt of West Hartford, 
Conn. Mrs. Kinnicutt has been a 
winner of the North and South 
Women’s Invitational several 
times.

PTA Chosen 
In Survey 
ForU.S.

The Pinehurst Middle School 
PTA will meet Tuesday evening, 
November 28, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
school auditorium.

The National Congress of 
Parents and Teachers and the 
Department of Health, 
Education and Welfare has 
chosen Pinehurst Middle School 
PTA as one of 5,000 local PTA 
units to survey parent members 
and advise the U.S. Government 
of the people’s opinions on how 
much government should 
concern itself in the area of 
family problems and television 
and advertising effects on 
children.

This survey will be discussed 
and presented to those members 
present during the meeting. 
Those people in the community 
interested in participating in this

survey are welcome to attend.
Student work from Mr. 

Wright’s Pre-Vocational classes 
and Mrs. Chatham’s Art classes 
will be on display.

TEAM SPEAKS
A husband-wife team from 

Virginia Tech will address a 
meeting of the Purchasing 
Management Association of the 
Carolines and Virginia 
(PMAC-V) in Pinehurst, on Dec. 
9.

Nancy Bird will speak on 
“Women in Organization,” and 
Monroe Bird witt share the 
program with a discussion of 
“Selling Purchasing to 
Management.”

A graduate of Central Missouri 
State University, Ms. Bird 
received her M.A. from Virginia 
Tech. She lectures both there and 
at New River Community 
College in adult continuing 
education.

Bird, a profesor of marketing 
at Tech, has been an academic 
member of PMAC-V and a Tech 
faculty member since 1968.

Members and interested 
non-members are encouraged to 
attend the meeting. For detaUs, 
contact Sid Brewbaker at the 
Virginia Tech Purchasing Office 
(703) 961-6221.

added to the Fire Department 
and thanked members and 
others for this needed addition.

General Mather had no report 
on Zoning.

Jerry Slade reported par­
ticularly heavy resort activity 
the last six weeks.

Councilman Scott said he had' 
contacted Dog Warden Kennedy 
and Barbara Paine, president of 
the Humane Society (HUSOM) 
about the problem of dogs run­
ning loose in the village and that 
Kennedy was to meet with Police 
Chief Wise to try to work out 
some control of this situation.

For Future Planning, Micajah 
R. Wyatt said Bob Viall of the 
Fire Department had asked his 
Conunittee to investigate the 
addition of a Fire Sub Station as 
the Pinehurst Fire Department 
is the largest in Moore County. 
Wyatt said he felt there was no 
need for this, however.

Winning Pairs 
At Bridge 
Are Given

Sixteen tables were in play 
Thursday night at the Pinehurst 
Country Club’s bi-monthly 
Progressive Dinner Bridge.

Winning piairs were: Mr. and 
Mrs. Larry Watson, the Charles 
Lovejoys, Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
Adai^, Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
Stentz, Mr. and Mrs. Erskine 
Owens, Alice Anderson and Kay 
Galiher, Mr. and Mrs. Ed 
Balsbau^^l, the R. Von Tackys, 
the S. Richardsons, Roxy 
Overman and Jane Doll, the Art 
McSteens, the James Black­
woods and Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
Donahue.

December 7 is the date of the 
next bridge party. Dinner is 
served at 6:30 p.m. for members 
and guests.

Correction
In the photo of the garden 

[Resented to Given Memorial 
Library in mefaiory of Mrs. 
Lillian Reeves Wyatt in The Pilot 
issue of November 8, cutlines 
attributed to gift to the family of 
Mrs. Wyatt. The Silver Foils 
Club also contributed to the 
memorial garden.

Birdies
The Pinehurst Birdies played a 

best ball of four tournament this 
week on course number five 
using 90 percent handicap.

In first were Rene Ellis, Sarah 
Hill Blackwood and two blind 
scores for a 61. Second on a 
match of cards were Mary Whs, 
Lib McSteen, Nancy Donahue 
and a blind score for a 67. Also 
with a 67 were Ann 
Brechtelsbauer, Marion Wike, 
Jan Brown and a blind score.

SON BORN
A son was bom Monday at Rex 

Hospital, Raleigh to Mr. and 
Mrs. Fred Atkins of Cary. This is 
their third child; they have two 
daughters, Sara, four, and 
Leslie, two. The infant weighed 
seven pounds, 15 ounces. His 
mother is the former Linda 
Hinson, daughter of Mr. and Mrs 
L.J. Hinson of Pinehurst.

PILOT AD VERTISING

PAYS

Mid South Bank 
Notes Dividend

The Board of Directors of Mid- 
South Bank & Trust Company 
has declared a dividend of 14 
cents per share to be paid 
December 15 to stockholders of 
record December 1.

This brings the total dividend 
paid for 1978 to 26 cents per 
share.

Mid-South Bank & Trust 
Company opened for business 
June 27, 1974 now has total assets 
in access of 21 million dollars.

AT MAINE STATION 
Navy Commander Peter C. 

Baxter, whose ivife, Diane, is the 
daughter of George M. and Anne 
A. Erwin of Pinehurst, has 
reported for duty with Patrol 
Squadron 23, at the Naval Air 
Station, Brunswick, Maine.

A 1964 graduate of Georgia 
Institute of Technology, Atlanta, 
with a Bachelor of Science 
degree, he joined the Navy in 
April 1964.

IIJD(D2 “Ross In The Morning’' 
5:00-9:00 

WEATHER LINE 
69^8888
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Cold Buffet of over 30 Salad Items

Roast Turkey
with Pinehurst’s SpecUd’Chestnut Stuffing

Baked Ham
Pinehurst’s owii Baked in Bread

Roast Pheasant Breaded Scallops
with Pineapple & Rum Sauce . . with creamy Tartar Sauce

Roast Buffalo Shrimp 5c Lobster Newburg Roast Quail

Brussel Sprouts \ :%Sweet Potatoes
glazed m S^ar ^ ~ ^topped with Butter .

■ . ’ ,;Wliit^ Rice

^)pi
>ith B

Fresh Pies
r' ;, Applcj Pumpkin, Pecan, Cherry 

topped ivith Whipped Cream

4 Pumpkin Cake Fresh RasR^trys'

in our Carolina Dining Room has been a time-honored tradition at 
nehufst for 89 years. We hope you’ll join us this year for lavish; delicjotis buffet dining on 

Thanksgiving night. Or, if you have other plans for Thanksgiving Day,^oin us on Friday, Satur­
day or Sunday and celebrate with our superb regular fare. “i,

- , We’d be honored by your presence. And we hope you’ll continue to make ouf'''fhkilltl- V,by your presep,ce
! ^ving tradition your own. - , ^

< .... ^ ^
^Adults; $11.50:.: Children unde^2‘: $5:75

Thursday 6-9 p.m. • Jackets requested • Reservations suggested • 295-6811


